
 

 

Application form for charities to receive discounted gate 

fees at Silverstream landfill 

Charities (as defined by the Inland Revenue Department’s charity organisation criteria) and 

operating within the areas governed by Hutt City Council and Upper Hutt City Council, are 

eligible for discounted fees at Silverstream landfill. In order to receive these discounts, 

please fill in this form, and return it to waste@huttcity.govt.nz. 

Charity Name: Click here to enter your charity’s name. 
 
NZBN: Click here to enter your charity’s NZBN. 
 

Is your organisation a registered charity? Yes ☐ No: ☐ 

Charities Services Registration Number: Click here to enter your CSRN. 
 

Address: Click here to provide your charity’s physical and postal address. 

 

 

Contact Person: Click here to provide the name of a contact person. 

Phone: Click here to enter your charity’s phone number. 

Email: Click here to enter your charity’s email address. 

Does your charity operate in the Hutt Valley: Yes ☐   No ☐ 

Please describe the purpose and objects of your charity: 

Click here to provide a brief summary on the purpose and objects of your charity. 
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